
April 7, 2006 
  
  
  
  
  
Budge Clinic Pediatrics 
Logan, Utah 
  
  
RE:  
  
  
Dear Parents, 
  
  
In the last few weeks the Medical Home team has been compiling information about your 
child and the unique health conditions which you deal with daily.  The information we 
gather is intended to facilitate the services needed by your child.  We take the facts from 
the notes in the medical records, and combine it with your input to complete an accurate 
report with regard to the health status of your child.  
  
This report is called a Medical Summary Care Plan (MSCP), and you will have a copy 
for your records and future reference.  Your pediatrician regards this report as another 
valuable tool for serving the needs of your child.  It is our hope that you won’t have to 
repeat the medical history every time you see new people.   
  
Please read the preliminary copy of your child’s Medical Summary Care Plan and check 
it for accuracy. Should you find any errors, or missing information about hospital visits, 
medications, etc. please make the correction and return the report to our office.  
  
Since information changes as your child grows and develops, we ask that you contact us 
so we can update changes in medications, therapies, specialists, etc.  Thank you so much 
for allowing us to work with you and your child.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please call us at 555-555-5555. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
 


